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AMENDMENT NO. 1 DATED 07.06.2018 

TO TENDER NO SGI7771P19 
 

This Amendment no. 1 dated 07.06.2018 to tender no. SGI7771P19 is issued –  

(i) To amend Clause no. I (A) 1.0 under Annexure BB of the tender as under – 

 

Clause 
no. 

Original BEC/BRC Amended BEC/BRC 

I (A) 1.0 
under 
Annexure 
- BB 

Bidder must have 
experience of manufacturing 
and supply of Hydrocarbon 
Detectors and Gas Detection 
Controller System in 
previous 5(five) years to be 
reckoned from original bid 
closing date of the tender 

Bidder must have experience 
of manufacturing (OEM) or be 
an authorised dealer/ 
distributor/ supplier/system 
integrator of the OEM for 
supply of Hydrocarbon 
Detectors and Gas Detection 
Controller System in 
previous 5(five) years to be 
reckoned from original bid 

closing date of the tender. In 
case the bidder is not the 
OEM, valid authorization 
certificate from the OEM 
should be submitted with the 
bid. 

 

(ii) To extend the Bid Closing/Technical Bid Opening date and last date of sale 

of tender document as under – 

 

Bid Closing Date & Time   :  21.06.2018 at 11.00 Hrs. IST 

Technical Bid Opening Date & Time   :  21.06.2018 at 14.00 Hrs. IST 

Last date of sale of Tender Document :  14.06.2018 till 15.30 Hrs. IST 

 

All other terms and conditions of the tender remain unchanged. 

 

 Sd/-             

 

            (M. B. SINGHA) 

 SR. MANAGER MATERIALS (PL) 

FOR GENERAL MANAGER - MATERIALS (PL) 

                                                                  FOR CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER (PLS) 


